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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-MTTP 20-045 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
     ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES 

   ALL STUDENT RECORDS EVALUATORS 
   ALL STUDENTS 

       
 
 
FROM  :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
          and Chair, UPD GE Committee  
 
SUBJECT :  Crediting of Fil 40 as WIKA 1 

 
DATE  :  18 September 2020 
 
 
Based on the approval of the reconfiguration of Fil 40 (Wika. Kultura at Lipunan) by the UP 
Office of the President on 11 April 2019, we would like to inform everyone that Fil 40 can be 
credited as WIKA 1 and vice versa. 
 
Units will no longer be required to accomplish a course substitution form for processing such. 
 
For your reference and guidance. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
cc:  General Education Center 
       Office of the University Registrar 
 


